
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/7/2013 11:07:44 AM
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS)
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Economic Development Rate

Understood. Thx

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Aug 7, 2013, at 10:59 AM, "Colvin, Michael" <roichael.colyin@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Thanks. I’m hoping (but cannot promise) to mail by the end of this week.

Michael

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@pqe.com1 
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2013 2:50 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel)
Subject: Economic Development Rate

Mike - the Mayor of Fresno called and wanted to know who to speak to 
at the PUC regarding the timing of the Economic Development Rate. We 
gave her Mark’s and your office number. Just a heads-up.

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
http://www.pg4.toWibgWfepBI§tSft'ApgiFacy/custoroer/
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